
    NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

FRESHWATER WETLANDS INDIVIDUAL PERMIT APPLICATIONS 

 

TAKE NOTICE THAT THE NJ DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

(NJDEP) intends to hold a public hearing for the proposed development described below.   

 

APPLICANT:     Transcontinental Gas Pipe Line Company LLC 

 

PROJECT:   Gateway Expansion Project 

 

FILE NUMBERS: NJDEP File No. 0718-10-0002.4 - FWW 170001 (Station 303 Site) 

and 0718-10-0002.5 – FWW 170001 (Contractor Yard) 

 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION:   Upgrades to an existing natural gas compressor station and meter 

and regulating station, including the expansion of the existing 

compressor station building to include one new 33,000 horsepower 

electric-motor driven compression unit and ancillary equipment, 

installation of gas cooling equipment, extension of security fencing 

for new facilities, and the construction of a new driveway. The 

project also involves use of a contractor yard for construction 

equipment staging.  

MUNICIPALITY:  Borough of Roseland  

COUNTY:   Essex 

PROJECT ADDRESS: 563 Eagle Rock Avenue 

Block 1, Lot 2; Block 33, Lots 1, 3, 4, 6 in the Borough of Roseland 

 

The Division of Land Use Regulation invites the public to attend a Public Hearing and present 

comments on these applications.  

 

HEARING DATE:  August 7, 2018 

HEARING TIME:  6:00 PM 

HEARING LOCATION: West Essex Regional High School – 65 West Greenbrook Road, 

North Caldwell, NJ 07006 

 

The Freshwater Wetlands Individual Permit application is available for review at the Borough’s 

Clerks’ offices or by appointment at the NJDEP’s Trenton Office.  The Division of Land Use 

Regulation invites the public to submit written comments on the above referenced applications 

postmarked within fifteen (15) days of the close of the Public Hearing to: 

 

Chivon Kisic 

Division of Land Use Regulation 

Mail Code 501-02A 

P.O. Box 420 

Trenton, New Jersey 08625 – 0420 


